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To the Members of the Oregon House Judiciary Committee,  

 

Please consider my strong opposition to HB 3075.  

1. If agencies cannot determine in 30 days whether or not someone is unqualified to 

own a firearm, there is a problem with the agencies and the system. This is an 

unjustified infringement of our right to bear arms. 

2. Increasing the cost, similarly, would only fund further bureaucratic infringement of 

our second amendment right.  

3. Rather than infringing upon our rights with more government, I ask that you prove 

the efficiency of government through programs that work; unfortunately, Oregon 

politicians have a poor track record with their proposed solutions: rampant drug use, 

homelessness, and the worst education in America.   

 


